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June 4, 2009 
Minutes 

We had 23 in attendance at our meeting.  Five of the 23 were guest and three of the five joined 
our club at the meeting.  Welcome new members: Tinessa Hall, Jamie Lowe and Velma 
Workman!   We look forward to seeing you all at our next meeting. 

Herb Parsons, our Treasurer, reported we have $951.00 in our account.   

Committee updates were given: 

• Mark Hamilton, Chair of Membership and Publicity, was not in attendance tonight.  An 
update will be give at the next meeting.  Thanks to Hayes and Carolyn Wilcox, and 
Mike Adkins for the refreshments.  Linda Clifford volunteered to bring refreshments for 
the next meeting on June 18th. 

• Fred Huff, Chair of Exhibition and Contest, was also not in attendance tonight.  Updates 
to the exhibition and contest will be sent out via email by Fred later in the week. 

• Rick Jackson, Chair of Program and Activities, reported that the activities of the Club 
were going strong this year.  Pat McKee explained the Scott Kelby’s Worldwide 
Photowalk being held July 18 for the new members.  Watch our website for info and 
links to the walk.  If you want to participate you must register on the link which will be 
provided on our website. 

All the Committee Chairs would like to have help on their committees.  Contact Mark, Fred or 
Rick if you are interested. 

Business cards are finally available for members to use.  They may be picked up from Kathy 
Smith at the meetings.  There is space on the back of the business card to write in your 
member info if you choose to do so.  These cards were printed free for the Club by the local 
printers due to a typo they made on the first printing. 



Mike Adkins handed out directions and a signup sheet for members who would like to come to 
his cookout on June 12 at his home.  Photographer, Mark Velasquez, will be passing through 
the area and will be staying with Mike for a few days.  He will be at the cookout. 

Our next meeting is June 18.  Mike Hensley will be doing a presentation on how to upload your 
images for the projected competitions we plan on starting in July during the second meeting of 
the month. 

Linda Clifford reminded everyone that Art in the Park is June 13th  and 14th at Ritter Park in 
Huntington.  A few of our members will have booths with their work for sale. 

The OPEN competition was held and the winners are: 

Tyro Black and White 

1st place – Tyson Smith – “Witches Cauldron” 
2nd place – Nancy Jeter – “Safe Harbor” 

3rd place – Joe Browning – “Foggy Road” 
 

Tyro Color 
 

1st place – Joe Browning – “Antelope Canyon” 
2nd place – Joe Browning – “Babcock at Night” 

3rd place – Jason Spears – “The Williams by Moonlight” 
 

Tyro Enhanced Photographic Art 
 

1st place – Joe Browning – “Mesa Arch” 
2nd place – Mike Hensley – “The Great Escape” 

3rd place – Joe Browning – “Old Ford” 
 

Advanced Black and White 
 

1st place – Kathy Smith – “Under the Bridge” 
2nd place – Rick Jackson – “After the Storm” 

3rd place – Mike Adkins – “General Store” 
 

Advanced Color 
 

1st place – Rick Jackson – “I’ll Take You There” 
2nd place – Linda Clifford – “Leaves on Water” 
3rd place – Linda Clifford – “Antelope Canyon” 

 
BEST of SHOW 

 
Joe Browning – “Antelope Canyon” 



 

 
Submitted by: Kathy Smith 
Secretary 
 

****Don’t forget to keep your winning images from each month handy for the Year End Competition.  Please refer 
to #12-13-14 of the Rules of Competition for more details.   


